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I am writing as the Bursar of The Cavendish School which is a primary school with pupils age 3-11.  Our main 

playground is immediately behind the applicant's property.  It is in use from 8am and throughout the day as we 

have morning break, lunch break and afternoon break at staggered times.  Our concern is the increase in air 

pollutants that will result from the proximity of the cooking fumes discharging from the extractor fans.  The 

fans will most probably filter particulate matter such as dust and grease but is highly unlikely to remove the 

type of matter that contributes to the poor air quality that plague Camden.  For this to happen, the filters would 

need to meet HEPA standards.  

Given Camden's current efforts to improve air quality eg. by making idling outside schools an offence, I am 

concerned that our pupils will in effect have a highly polluting source discharging on to their playground. 

For this reason, I urge you to consider the air pollution potential of this application and to require stringent 

mitigating measures to be put in place or else to  reject the application.
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